
SLT  looking  for  help  with
50th party
South Lake Tahoe is looking for people to help with its 50th
anniversary bash.

There will be meeting Feb. 5 at 5:30pm at Lake Tahoe Airport.

Volunteers are needed for:

Open house committee
Time capsule and treasure hunt event committee
Float-homecoming committee
Dinner event committee
Invitation committee
Book committee.

For  more  info,  contact  Tracy  Franklin  at  530.542.6093  or
tfranklin@cityofslt.us.
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